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Writing in the 1st - 6th  

Grade Classroom 
August 9 * 8:30—3:30 * IMC 

Teachers will be paid for attending. 

Click here to sign up. 

During the 2018-19 school year, teachers worked very 
hard to calibrate as we evaluated student writing. We 
made great strides! Our next step is to analyze our 
teaching practices and learn how we can best 
incorporate writing into our Wonders and Collections 
curricula. Be a part of the team that takes our district to 
the next step of our writing journey in the  
2019-20 school year! 

 

Tina Pelletier’s  

OUSD Reading/Language Arts Summer Series 

https://forms.gle/QdBFLzecS5vhho1v8

